
 

 

QIMR Berghofer 2025 Staff Survey – 
Launching May 6 
 

The QIMR Berghofer 2025 Staff Survey will launch on Tuesday, 6 May and will 
close on Monday, 19 May at 11.59pm. 

This survey is held every two years and is an important opportunity for all staff 
to share their thoughts and feedback. We want to make sure everyone has the 
chance to participate, and help us improve and grow as an Institute. The survey 
is conducted in collaboration with an external company called Xref to ensure 
responses to the survey remain anonymous. 

Anonymous and secure  

This is an anonymous survey. Xref Engage cannot identify who has or has not 
completed the survey, and cannot link responses to individuals. If you have any 
concerns or questions, feel free to reach out to Aaron Silvestro, Senior 
Consultant Xref Engage at aaron.silvestro@xref.com you can find out more 
about Xref at www.xref.com 

Why participate?  

The survey will provide insights into the employee experience within the 
Institute, including challenges staff are facing. The results will highlight 
suggestions on what we can do to improve staff engagement and support. In 
addition, we will be able to track changes since our previous staff engagement 
survey in 2023. 

We encourage everyone to take part—your feedback truly counts! 

For more information or if you have any questions, please contact Julian 
Jennings at Julian.Jennings@qimrb.edu.au or Rachael Adams at 
Rachael.Adams@qimrb.edu.au. 
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